
  
 
October 21, 2022 
 
Michael S Regan, Administrator 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20460 
Regan.Michael@epa.gov 
 
Dear Administrator Regan, 
 
We are pleased to invite you to a public hearing event on Nov. 1, 2022, starting at 10am MT, 
Boulder City Council Chambers, on the topic: What more should the United States do on climate? 
 
The event is co-sponsored by the City of Boulder, Colorado, and Climate Protection & Restoration 
Initiative, a public-interest, nonprofit group. We anticipate that a number of people, experts and 
lay, from the public and private sectors, will speak for up to 5 minutes each.  
 
New federal investments contained in the IRA and the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law, alongside 
existing and proposed EPA rules to control GHG emissions from various sectors, may be necessary 
and yet still insufficient to meet our obligation to protect and restore a viable climate system for 
present and future generations. Accordingly, the City of Boulder and CPR Initiative believe that 
additional action, including additional federal action, is needed on climate. 
 
To help identify additional actions that the federal government should take on climate, we are 
turning to the public to garner at least some of its best thinking. We invite you, or your designee, 
to receive the testimony (preferably with us at the head table), to provide a statement, or both. 
 
Please let us know at your earliest convenience and thank you for your consideration. 
 
Dan Galpern, General Counsel & Director 
Climate Protection & Restoration Initiative 
2495 Hilyard St., Suite A 
Eugene, Oregon 97405 
541.968.7164  
dan.galpern@CPRclimate.org 

Jonathan Koehn, Director 
City of Boulder Climate Initiatives 
1101 Arapahoe  
Boulder, CO 80302 
303.441.1915 
koehnj@bouldercolorado.gov 

 
cc: KC Becker, Administrator, EPA Region 8, Becker.KC@epa.gov 


